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December 3, 2018 

To: Board of Directors and Members 

Subject: CDM Sports Field Status Report 

I met with Ara Zareczny, Facilities Planning Manager on 12/03 to get an update on the CdM Sports Field 

Project.  Here are highlights of our discussion. 

 The design process is near completion.  Approval by State Architect is expected in next 60 days.  
No significant changes in design as approved by Trustees and detailed in CEQA EIR process have 
been made. 

 Construction is planned to start in June 2019. 

 A parking area on campus where future softball field will be built will be used for construction 
vehicles to avoid using street curb parking. 

 Fencing around the current field has been modified to close entrances on Eastbluff Drive.  
Entrances will be from parking lot.  Controlled use of the fields has started to get the community 
accustomed to the field not being available for general use. 

 Fencing is being proposed for all school sites to improve on-campus safety.   Access to CdM will 
be limited to three entrances.  Parking lots will be outside the fences. 

 

If members have a question, they can email the District at: 
Ara Zareczny, Facilities manager 
Azarenczny@nmusd.us; 
 
Thank you, 

Ron 

Ron Rubino, President 
ron@eastbluff.net 
(949) 683-6130 
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